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Club Officers 

President/Secretary 

Kim Birdseye 
937-477-7009 

kmbirdseye@aol.com 

Vice President 

Greg Newman 
513-535-5614 

gregnewman0922@gmail.com 

Treasurer 

Dennis Sedlock 
937-371-0534 

dsedlock5657@att.net 
Safety Officer 

Jim Martin 
937-260-0143 

hooitelovesremy@yahoo.com 

Board Members 

Bob Christopher 
Tom Shafor 
Tom Hapner 

Danny Barnett 

Website & Newsletter 

Kim Birdseye 

Next Board/Club Meeting 
Tuesday, May 30th  

6PM WORKS/Hummel Field 
 
 

 

 

 

Flying Season is in full swing….   

Our season is off to a great start.  The recent stretch of great 
weather has allowed much flying and the field has been busy. 

We welcomed two new member this month and will vote in 
Brendan Fry and Bob Palmer at our meeting next week.  Brendan, 
while only 19 years old is a seasoned pilot and has been involved in 
several club events since applying.  Bob Palmer indicates he’s new to 
the sport and is interested in training.  We’ll welcome both to the 
WORKS Club this month.   

Mowers have been working hard to keep the field looking great.  
Many thanks to all those that alert the membership about your 
date/time of mowing.  Let me know if I can help broadcast a message.   

On May 9th, the club hosted the Jewish Center of Oakwood and 
it was a tremendous success.  Eight five members and children 
enjoyed with field with a BBQ dinner, flying demonstrations and some 
beautiful weather.  The Club’s support was great, 15 members kept 
planes in the air, lines waiting to use two simulators and a bigger line 
waiting to use Bob Christophers buddy box.  This event was perfect 
to show our club’s commitment to the community and I hope we have 
the chance to do it again.  Many thanks to all our club members for 
flying, helping and supporting the cause.  See some pictures below. 

The Spring in the Air event happened this week and we’ll be 
anxious to hear details from its participants.  Dawn Patrol is in two 
weeks so mark your calendar. 

Bob Christopher continues training Tuesdays and looks like he 
has a few flyers to work with.  Contact Bob to schedule training. 

I had a chance to talk with Dick Hummel last week and get an 
update about his health.  Walking is still a major challenge for him but 
he is receiving therapy two days a week and does have help at other 
times.  I plan to visit him soon.  I hear he attended our Fun Fly this 
week and I’m sorry I missed him.  Please keep him in your prayers. 

The FAA is reviewing our FRIA application so we’ll hope 
something happens soon.  We will still be bound to the 700’ maximum 
height but will not be required to have electronic ID’s.  The Club 
encourages all to take the TRUST test to obtain an FAA certificate.   

Our next meeting is on Tuesday, May 30th, 6PM at the 
WORKS/Hummel Field.   See you then.  Kim 
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Mark your Calendars 

May Meeting – Tuesday May30th, 6PM at the 
WORKS/Hummel Field 

Dawn Patrol – Saturday, June 10, 2023 

Super Scale Sunday – September 24, 2023   

                                          

What’s Happening in the Club? 
 Two new members have applied this month, taking our membership to 56 
 Jewish Center event was tremendous success. 
 FRIA application in process with the FAA 
 Next meeting, Tuesday, May 30th, 6PM at the WORKS/Hummel Field. 
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WORKS host Jewish Center Picnic – May 9, 2023 
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